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It’s hard to believe, but VBS is just 6 months away.  Please mark your calendar for this year’s 

VBS, which will be June 14-19.  The theme is Journey off the Map.  The theme will be a fun adventure 

that will lead students off the map to learn about our guide, Jesus.  Please be in prayer for our VBS 

this year and that we will be able to reach children and adults that are un-churched.  In order for VBS 

to be a success, we will need your help.  Please pray about what area God is calling you to work in this 

year for VBS.  Also, remember that even if you can’t work the week of VBS there will be lots of 

opportunities for you to help promote and make decorations before June even arrives. If you already 

know where you would like to work please see Michelle Lee or Rebecca Vernon.  

 

A big shout out to Cindy Vernon, Joey Lee, Stacy Craven, 

Jeremy Craven, Leslie Houston, Charlotte Harter, and  

Yvonne Harris for joining us at Ridgecrest this past weekend. 

We had a great time and learned a lot of great things that 

will help us make this the best VBS that we have ever had.  

 

If you love to make crafts and enjoy building 

things please consider joining us to help make 

decorations.  We have not set a date to start 

working because we want to hear from you. 

We want to know what day and time would 

work best for you. Once we hear from those 

that are interested we will let you know the 

day and time. If you are interested in helping 

please see Michelle Lee or Rebecca Vernon. 

                   
 

 

 

 

 

Isaiah 30:21, “And whenever you turn to the right or 

to the left, your ears will hear this command behind 

you: This is the way. Walk in it.” 
 

 

“This is the way. Walk in it.” 

 

Keep an eye out for upcoming VBS dates that 

will be listed in the bulletin in the next few weeks. 
 


